
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Art & Photography Pizza Night 
 
On Tuesday 9 April from 2:35 pm – 6:35 pm the Art Department will open its doors to students who require 
additional contact time to achieve their target grades. We strongly recommend that your son/daughter 
attends this session and utilises the time provided.  
 
As you may already be aware, the deadline for students to complete all preparatory work for their exam unit 
if fast approaching. This session is likely to be the final opportunity for students to complete additional pieces 
for their assessment. 
 
The department’s teaching staff will be available to help students develop their work and give them an 
opportunity to improve their current grade. Students will be provided with pizza and a drink to enable them 
to have a prolonged period of focused work time (please ensure students bring a drinks bottle to fill). 
 
Students will be expected to maintain the school’s high expectations of uniform, behaviour and attitude 
during this session.  
 
Consent should be made via the MCAS app by Friday 22 March 2024. Please log in to MCAS and select 
‘Clubs’ from the main menu then select Art & Photography Pizza Night 9th April 2024.   
 
If you have any queries regarding this session, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
  

 
 
Miss N Treble 
Curriculum Leader of Art 
 


